
 The 2025 football season is officially under way. We have come a long way in 1 year! A

very special thanks needs to go out to the Touchdown Club Board for all their efforts in

leading the Club and the players through our first and largest fund-raiser; it was a huge

success!! Thank you and props to the participating players for a job well done!!

 So far, we have had a great summer in the weight room and on the field. It is exciting

and amazing to receive the encouragement and respect we are getting from other

coaches and programs around the state. We are developing a football team daily and

are ready to challenge our schedule, league and classification. The hard work we have

put in WILL PAY OFF and it is vital that the commitment is there to compete and WIN.

I want to provide everyone with our goals and expectations for this program:

GOALS:

1.PLAYER ATTENDANCE AT WORK-OUTS

a.Having a plan and sticking to it - the plan is in place and working

b.Leadership - your greatest ability is your accountability

2.STRENGTH, FLEXIBILITY and CONDITIONING IMPROVEMENT

3.PLAYER REGISTRATION and PHYSICAL COMPLETION

a.Needs to be complete and up to date to be eligible to practice and play

b.Please contact our athletic department for any questions

PLAYERS, PARENTS AND FRIENDS: August 2025



EXPECTATIONS FOR EVERY PLAYER:

Be Here

Be on Time

Be Doing what you’re supposed to Be Doing

EXPECTATIONS FOR EVERY TEAM:

Be a Team

Be the Most Excited to Play

Be the Best at your Job

Make sure you are eating, hydrating and getting plenty of rest

GO BEARS!!

Tom Thenell

Head Football Coach

BCHS


